


Thanks to all of your support, we have made it 
through yet another tough year. For many  
organizations and businesses, it was the  
economy causing their shortfall. For us at  
Lenawee Humane Society, it was loss, loss of life: 
people and animals that have had an extreme 
impact on our organization over the years.

Three board members, Mike Tobey, Millie Pruitt and Carol Greenwald,  
all passed away unexpectedly, but not before leaving their mark on  
Lenawee Humane Society. It was their years of dedication that helped 
inspire us to become a better organization.

We also lost two furry friends who inspired change in their own way. 
George, a diabetic cat, served as our office assistant for the past 8 years 
while Leo, a diabetic alert dog, served as a life-saving companion for his 
owner over the last 9 years. Both animals helped to redefine our mission 
and understanding of how pets and people truly can save each other.

It is in times of loss that we were forced to reflect on all the good that 
happened because of beautiful souls like Mike, Millie, Carol, George and 
Leo. We will be forever grateful for these friends who have made a huge 
impact on our organization and our community.

It is because of them that we have the courage and knowledge to save 
more lives; it is because of you that we have the ability to. 

Forever grateful,

Marcie Cornell
Executive Director 

Dear Friends,

Mike Millie Carol
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Our non-profit organization has been providing services and resources for 
our community for over a century. Your donations and dedication continue to 

make these accomplishments possible. Thank you for your life-saving support.

Do you have a plan 
for your pets? 

 
We can help you make 
one when you include 
LHS in your planned 

giving or estate plans.  
 

You’ll become a  
member of our  

Spencer-Lowry Legacy 
Society and your pets 
will be eligible for our 
Guardianship Program 

in the unexpected 
event something 
 happens to you. 


